CEDARS SINAY MEDICAL CENTER.

c«»mpmﬁnensﬁwe Transplant Center

February 01, 2011
Norman Smith

8128 Manitoba Street
Playa Del Rey, CA 90293

RE: Transplant Delisting

Dear Mr. Smith:

This letter is to inform you that your name has been removed from the national Wait List with the United
Network for Organ Sharing (UNOS) for liver transplant as of 2/1/11. You have been removed due to
non-compliance of our substance abuse contract.

To re-instate your transplant evaluation you will need to provide documentation of monthly random
toxicology screens, which can be done by your primary care physician. Additionally, you will need to
provide documentation of six months of weekly substance abuse counseling.

You will need to continue your Hepatocellular Carcinoma screening every three months. Dr Colquhoun

will continue to follow you in Hebatobiliary Clinic. Please schedule an appointment with his assistant at
310 423 5216.

Attached is a letter from UNOS. It describes the services and information offered to patients by UNOS
and the Organ Procurement and Transplant Network,

If you have any questions, please feel fiee to contact John Pappas MSW, at (310) 423-6850.

‘Upon request, we can make available to you a list of contacts for other transplant programs in the area,

Sincerely,

o~

Brenda Durand, RN., CCTC

Liver Transplant Clinica! Coordinator
Cedars-Sinai Medical Center

8635 W. Third Street, Suite 590W
Los Angeles, CA 90048
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